
 

 

2011-06-17 

Exchange notice 

IT 122/11 

IT – Genium INET Fixed Income Launch REMINDER 

This IT Notice is aimed at fixed income derivatives and equity derivatives participants currently 

on the Genium INET platform. 

 

The member extranet http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com/memberextranet/genium_inet/ is 

always updated with the latest Genium INET related documentation.  

 

 

On the 18th of June login will be enabled in the production system due to activities 

related to the launch of Genium INET Fixed Income. 

 

Customers using third party applications that automatically attempt to log on every day 

need to be aware that those applications will be able to do a successful login on 

Saturday.  

 

Questions regarding this IT-notice should be directed to: 

 

Per Fröling    Clearing Operations 

Market Readiness Fixed Income  Transaction Services Nordic 

Per.froling@nasdaqomx.com  derivatives@nasdaqomx.com 

+46 8 405 64 34    +46 8 405 68 80 

 

Best regards, 

NASDAQ OMX Nordic 
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